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Adjunct Faculty Committee Meeting Minutes

October 23, 2007

Dorothy K. Moore and Lisa Arkell, Co-Chairs

Present: Dorothy Moore, Lisa Arkell, Sue Bettles, Dyan Green, Mira Kurka
Absent: Dale Griffith, Doris Bessett, Judy Emerson, Cheryl Gregersen, Lisa Webb

Summary:

1. Dyan and Lisa’s revised surveys for the adjunct faculty and Dorothy’s survey for the department chairs were “okayed” by the committee. Dorothy will get Mike McFarlane’s final approval before dissemination, and will check with Susanna Dorr about posting it on the Adjunct Faculty Webpage. She will also verbally check with Mike about establishing a listserv account so that adjuncts will receive messages through their regular e-mail (since they tend not to check their Groupwise accounts). 
2. The committee discussed an e-mail sent by an adjunct faculty who expressed concerns regarding unavailable textbooks at the beginning of each semester and the technical difficulties students are encountering with WebCampus. 

                              Various solutions the group shared with one another:
· Scan the first few chapters of the text so students can access the readings through WebCampus. (We will check with the library to be sure we don’t infringe on copyright laws.)
· Physically investigate the bookstore shelves a week or two in advance of each semester to be sure enough texts are available.
· Include the ISBN number of the texts in the syllabi.

· Direct students to the WebCampus tutorial found on the WebCampus homepage.

· Be aware of the WebCampus workshops geared for students.

· Sue will talk to Brian Plumb about writing directions for accessing a User ID and password. 

· Know that from 7:00am – 11:00am MWF a Spanish-speaking student named Jose works the HelpDesk. 

3. Mira would like to write a note of Thanks to Mike McFarlane for the adjunct faculty’s pay increase. The committee will sign it next time. 

4. Sue and Lisa had DJ Smith investigate the Adjunct Faculty computer: The mouse has been replaced. It is also now possible for users to access the internet even when others in the room are on the phone.
5. Susanna Dorr has revived the Adjunct Faculty Webpage.
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